

November 24th, 2021

Doug Brightwell Pinellas County Animal Services 12450 Ulmerton Rd Largo, FL 33774

Dear Doug,

Thank you for sharing the proposed updates to Chapter 14 of our county's ordinances.

We have reviewed the suggested revisions with our senior management. We agree that they will provide useful clarity and better support for animals and people in need of assistance.

We are happy to support these changes and appreciate your organization's leadership in building a more humane community.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Best,

Martha Boden, PMP, CAWA
Chief Executive Officer